
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

MIMAROPA REGION

WIMAROPA RFCORDS SFCTION

EGGiVE-JI
1220:2

0 I.VCCMIN'C 
«v:______

-TlfV ii
□ OJTGOitVC 
CATi. NC.

PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE 
Brgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City 

Telfax No. (048) 434-8791 
Email Add: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM

September 2, 2022

FOR

Attn

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd.
Ermita, Manila 1000

The Chief, Legal Division

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

LETTER DATED JUNE 21, 2022 FROM OIC ASSISTANT 
SECRETARY, DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE RE: COMPLAINT OF 
THE SAMAHAN NG MGA MAGSASAKA NG ZIGZAG, STA. 
LUCIA, PUERTO PRINCESA CITY (PACC Reference Number I- 
0820-0016)

Respectfully forwarding the copy of letter dated June 21,2022 received from Ms. Maria 
Nerissa A. Molina Carpio, OIC Assistance Secretary under the Department of Justice, regarding 
the complaint of Samahan ng mga Magsasaka sa Zigzag, Sta. Lucia, Luzviminda, Puerto 
Princesa City (SMZSLLPPC), Inc. against certain officials of Department of Agrarian Reform 
Provincial Office (DARPO) Palawan, Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
(DENR) Palawan and Bureau of Corrections Iwahig Correctional Facility (BuCor-ICF)

The said letter contains the same complaint earlier communicated by the Executive 
Director of Presidential Anti-Corruption Commission thru your office and forwarded to us in 
your Memorandum dated July 11, 2022 with subject: “LETTER DATED MAY 18, 2022 
FROM THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, PRESIDENTIAL ANTI-CORRUPTION 
COMMISSION RE: COMPLAINT OF THE SAMAHAN NG MGA MAGSASAKA NG 
ZIGZAG, STA. LUCIA, PUERTO PRINCESA CITY (SMZSLUPC) [CO-2022-89780J”.

The actions/responses applicable to these two letters are already addressed in 
the Memorandum of the undersigned dated September 2, 2022 submitted to the Regional 
Office thru the Chief of Legal Division, with the same subject “LETTER DATED MAY 
18, 2022 FROM THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, PRESIDENTIAL ANTI-CORRUPTION 
COMMISSION RE: COMPLAINT OF THE SAMAHAN NG MGA MAGSASAKA NG 
ZIGZAG, STA. LUCIA, PUERTO PRINCESA CITY (SMZSLUPC) [CO-2022-89780J”.

For your evaluation and appropriate action.

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC

DENR-PALAWAN

mailto:penropalawan@denr.gov.ph















































































































































































































































